Keith Albert
Limerick
LD 2283

Dear Ladies & Gentlemen,

LD22 is not right for Maine and I ask you to vote against it. We already have laws
(Yellow Flag) that if followed would have prevented the terrible actions in Lewiston.
If the state is not going to use the current laws on the books do not be burdening our
rights as Americans because the authorities did not do theirs. Multi-day waiting
periods will do nothing to prevent deaths nor the (fake) gun show loophole, there has
been no murders related to this issue. As an American, Veteran and lifelong Mainer I
am appalled that our Maine Government would try to push this on us.



